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24571 Silver Cloud Court, Suite 101 

Monterey, CA  93940 

(831) 647-2442 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents 
 
Re: Tree Trimming and Removal 
 
 
Beginning Tuesday February 28, 2023, Tope’s Tree Service will begin the approved 
tree project at the complex. The work will consist of trimming and removing trees 
authorized by the city arborist. They are expected to be completed by Tuesday, 
March 7, 2023.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
We ask that for your safety you stay away from any tools or machinery being 
used. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone 
at (831) 647-2442 or via email at lcunningham@regencymg.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Regency Management Group 
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